
TSD FABRIC
MASKS PROJECT

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Here is a chance to help our schools meet
safety standards during the COVID-19 crisis!

If you like to sew and have the time, we'd
love for people to help us make masks!

Masks are needed to fit both youth and
adults.  We will be accepting mask
donations at the Talawanda Board of
Education throughout the summer!.



Talawanda will accept donations Monday-
Friday beginning the week of May 18th at
the Talawanda Board of Education Office
located at 131 W. Chestnut St.  Oxford, OH
45056. Please drop off between the hours
of 9am-3pm.  Questions may be directed
to Holli Morrish via email at
morrishh@talawanda.org.  Thank you!

THANK YOU
FOR YOUR
HELP!
This is a positive way
to spend some of
your down time
during this crisis!

Links to patterns and helpful
tips:
 
Article:
https://www.madeeveryday.co
m/fabric-face-mask-free-
pattern/
 
Pattern Sizes:
https://bit.ly/2Acfkp9
 
 


